
To: 
Mendocino County Board of Supervisors. 
As a Mendocino County resident I do not want my taxpayer dollars spent on 
an expensive and ineffective program that cruelly and needlessly kills wild 
animals. 
 

Therefore please terminate Mendocino County’s contract with the USDA 
Wildlife Services and its lethal Integrated Wildlife Damage Management 
(IWDM) Program, and please establish a Non-lethal Wildlife Damage 
Management (NWDM) Program to be administered locally. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Nathan 


